
	 Date:  	Wednesday, April 6, 2016
	 Time:  	6:30 pm – 8:00 pm   
	Location:	 The Chicago Lighthouse Vision Rehabilitation Center
			  222 Waukegan Road | Glenview, IL 60025
	 For:  	Parents/caregivers of children with visual Impairments 
	 Fee: 	This program is offered FREE of charge with pre-registration 

but space is limited. Childcare is provided

L. Mark Russell, attorney at law and author 
of Planning for the Future Give Your Child 
with a Disability the Gift of a Safe and Happy 
Life will share his knowledge about planning 
for the future when you have a child with 
special needs.

Space is limited – pre-registration is required.

For more information, or to register, please contact  
shelle.hamer@chicagolighthouse.org or (847) 510-2055.
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What to Expect:  
Planning for the Future  
of your Child with Special Needs 


